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EVERYONE BELONGS
Harmony Day is celebrated every year on 21 March. It celebrates Australia’s cultural
diversity.

Harmony Day is about including, respecting and appreciating the stories, traditions and cultures
of all people who call Australia home.

In 5G we had a great discussion about who we are as individuals and how we can come together
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in harmony with all our different cultures and backgrounds. We mixed paints together to create
our skin colour then wrote our cultural heritage, favourite sport or hobby, favourite colour and
something that is unique about us. 

“Harmony day is where people from different cultures join together and talk about what they do”
– Corbin W

“Harmony day means everything to me because we all come together to celebrate together” –
Sophie I

Miss Courtney Garard 
Junior School Teacher - Stage 3 - Year 5G
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